
 
The Home Depot 
44226-20th St. W. 
Lancaster, CA 93534 
August 31, 2009 
 
Dear David and The Home Depot staff, 
 
The California Federation of Dog Clubs is an association of dog clubs 
and dog owners in California. We are dedicated to promoting animal 
welfare and responsible animal ownership. Our efforts include 
emergency assistance for animals displaced during disasters such as 
fires and earthquakes.  
 
On Sunday, August 30, 2009, our President called upon your store 
with a request for supplies which you quickly and generously supplied. 
The five-gallon water buckets were desperately needed to provide 
drinking water to large animals in the Antelope Valley who were 
displaced by the fires.   
 
Thank you sincerely, David and The Home Depot, on behalf of the 
California Federation of Dog Clubs and the animals of California for 
your humane assistance during this time of crisis.  Such caring and 
concern is deeply appreciated.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
Board of Directors 
California Federation of Dog Clubs 
 


